
City of Scottsdale

From: NoReply
To: Projectinput
Subject: Proposed housing at Scottsdale and Gold Dust
Date: Saturday, April 30, 2022 9:58:04 AM

We currently own and winter at Barcelona Condos, north of proposed site. Thank you for
bringing this positive, income-generating development to our area! We need it. We are
concerned about the growing number of homeless people “hanging out” in the drainage ditch
east of Barcelona. We are having some issues with car break-ins and health-related scares,
with drug paraphernalia found around the perimeter of our units. Please press the city to clean
up this area before it becomes a future menace. -- sent by JUlie Myers (case# 2-GP-2022)
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